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MAINTENANGE

Operations Update

- Graders are out around the county! On the
list this week are Arlington, Columbia, and
Lawrence Townships.

- Intersections in Pine Grove, Almena,
Hamilton, and Decatur Townships are being
swept this week.

- De-berming continues on CR 388 in South
Haven, Geneva, and Columbia Townships.
The de-berming crew will then move to CR
687 in Hartford and Keeler Townships.

- Tree crews began a project on Tuesday, May
17th on Red Arrow Highway at Van Kal in
Antwerp Township. Tree work will be
completed the 17th with the ditching crew
continuing the project on May 18th.

- Miscellaneous ditching projects continue
across the county as weather allows.

MISCELLANEOUS

Update

- Summer hours at VBCRC began May 2nd.
Summer hours are Monday through
Thursday from 6:00 AM to 4:30 PM.

- The VBCRC office will be open to the public
from 7 AM to 12 PM and 1 PM to 3:30 PM
Monday through Thursday.

ENGINEERING

Update

- The culvert replacement on CR 687 just
South of [-94 in Hartford Township is
complete. The road is back open to all traffic.

- The wooden box culvert rehabilitation on
30th Street North of 62nd Avenue in
Antwerp Township is complete. The road is
back open to all traffic.

- The project on CR 380 from the Columbia
Township Line to CR 665 in Bloomingdale
Township will begin Wednesday, May 18th
with trenching the road. The road will be
closed to thru-traffic beginning Tuesday,
May 17th. The contracted completion date
for the project is July 1st.

- CR 374 from Red Arrow Highway to 45th
Street in Lawrence and Paw Paw Townships
will receive the top course pave on Monday,
May 23rd and Tuesday, May 24th.



